
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers  

 

Re: Breakfast Club and After School Club Fitness  

 

We are very excited to once again announce we are running our Breakfast and After 

School Club fitness sessions. These will be running on a Wednesday morning before 

school and after the school day ends. For those of you who don’t already know, Nik 

Keast is from ‘Military Fitness and Training’ and runs a variety of game based 

exercises, focussing on skills such as resilience, teamwork and honesty. He has been 

working in school with our children for over a year now and all his sessions have been an 

amazing success.  

 

The Breakfast Club will be sport based and will start on Wednesday 13th September at 

08.00 prompt. It will run for 45 minutes at a cost of £3 per session. The total amount 

for this half term will be £18. Places are limited to 25 and will be allocated on a first 

come, first served basis. It is open to all year groups and can be paid for on ParentPay 

before your child’s place is secured.  

 

The After School Club will run from 15.15 to 16.30 each Wednesday, also starting on 

the 13th September. This will be open to KS2 children only at a cost of £4.50 per 

session. Once again places will be limited to 25, and can be paid for on ParentPay. The 

total amount for this half term will be £27.00.  

 

If you have any questions regarding these new clubs, please do not hesitate to contact 

me on 01302 710580 or e-mail the school office on office@misson.notts.sch.uk.  

 

Kind regards  

 

 

Mrs Mitchell  

Office Manager 
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